
 
 
 

10th September 2018           
Parent Workshop on Digital Security 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Early next term Senior Constable Rob Paterson (Youth Liaison Officer with The Hills PAC) 
will be speaking to our students on Wednesday, 17th October on the following topics: 

• K-2 students: ‘Keeping Me Safe’ at 9:45am. 
• 3-4 students: ‘Cybersafety’ at 11:15am. 
• 5-6 students: ‘Cybersafety’ at 1:30pm. 

 
Senior Constable Rob Paterson will also be delivering a free presentation for our parents on 
‘Digital Security’. This workshop will be on Wednesday, 31st October from 6:30-8:00pm in 
the school hall. This presentation is for adults only. To support this, child supervision for 
school-aged children will be available in our school library. 
 
‘Digital Security’ is a Police presentation covering privacy/reputation management and 
cyber bullying prevention. Cyber safety is one of the primary non-academic issues that 
schools and young people experience today. Parents and carers must know how to use 
technology and should know what to avoid, where to seek help and what their children are 
doing online.  
 
If you would like to attend the ‘Digital Security’ workshop please return the ‘Intend to Attend’ 
slip below with the number of adults who will be present and return to the school office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Rob Ieroianni        Lee Shipley  
Principal        Deputy Principal 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
  

INTEND TO ATTEND: Parent Workshop on Digital Security 
Wednesday, 31st October 6:30-8pm in the school hall 

 
Name of parent: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s name and class: _____________________________________________________ 
 
Number of adults attending: __________________________________________________ 
 
Names of school-aged children requiring supervision in the library: 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mobile Contact Number:   ____________________________________________________ 
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